
 
 

   

 
  

 

Dear residents, city, and elected officials of International Falls and Ranier, 

I wanted to let you know that a member of my staff, Jordan Metsa, will be in your town on Thursday, November 9, 

2017 for a "Congress Comes to You" meeting.  If you're having a problem with a federal agency or program like 

Medicare, Social Security, Veteran Benefits, or the Army Corps of Engineers we want to help. If you have an idea 

or an opinion on an issue before Congress, we want to hear it. Congress Comes to You will be taking place at your 

City Hall in International Falls and Ranier on Thursday, November 9th.  

The City Hall Address is:  

 10am-11am - 600 4th St, International Falls, MN 56649 

 11:30am-12:30pm - 2099 Spruce St, Ranier, MN 56668 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call my Chisholm office at 218-491-3114. 

Thank you in advance for stopping by! 

I encourage you to follow me on Facebook and Twitter and visit my website at nolan.house.gov to receive daily 

updates.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Richard M. Nolan 

Member of Congress 

(Congressman Richard M. Nolan will not be present at this meeting) 
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